The IEEE Consultants Network of Long Island (LICN) is presenting a lecture titled:
Lecture: Circuit Studies, Living Analog, Part 2
Speaker:   John Dunn, MSEE, PE
Wednesday, July 1, 2015 at 7:00pm

This seminar is free and all are invited. Refreshments will be served at 6:30 pm.

0.2 CEU Credits. See Registration on-line.
Who Should Attend?
Engineers who are interested in analog circuit design considerations.
Abstract: 
This lecture presents an anti-EMI remedy for electromagnetic interference to PWM controllers, a voltage reference SPICE model and potential error from SPICE idealizartion, a discussion of static voltages on antenna structures, a power MOSFET driver improvement, a discussion about 4-layer semiconductor hazards, a nearly incomprehensible manufacturing blunder, transformer core saturation effects on an amplifier, the underlying mathematics of RF mixers, a discussion of sodium power cables, the venerable "Foxhole" radio, a quick check method for testing power factor correction, a frequency threshold detector, an examination of phase shift oscillators, an examination of pi-networks for RF use, a discussion of negative resistance, a look at polyphase rectification, a look at resistive signal splitters and a look at high voltage connector stress.    
Speaker Bio:
More than forty-five years of design experience in multiple electronic disciplines including analog (low noise audio, power audio, temperature measurement, electrocardiogram recordings, etc.), power supplies (low voltage to 100 amperes and high voltage to 100,000 volts), HF/ VHF/ UHF equipment, uP development and debugging, test instrument design and test program development.Founder of LinkedIn group Analog Developments. Senior member of IEEE. Ham radio licensee since 1959. More than four-hundred-seventy published items.
Location:

This lecture will be held at Briarcliffe College, The Great Room, 1055 Stewart Avenue, Bethpage, NY. See  http://www.licn.org/info/Directions2Briarcliffe.htm for a map and directions. The presentation will begin at 7:00 PM. Pizza will be served at 6:30 PM.

Registration:

The presentation is open to the general public. Pre-registration is not required, there is no admission fee and there is no fee for CEU credit. 
 For further information contact John Dunn at 516-378-0979.   
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